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VMT Reduction

Robert Gonzalez <bobbygonzalez21@gmail.com>
Thu 9/17/2020 10:16 PM
To:  GeneralPlanStaff <GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

Hello,

I’m glad to read that the recommendation recognizes the high cost of parking. The fires continue to
grow in size and are an annual reminder that our city needs to take aggressive action on climate change.
We must change our expectations and habits of getting around the city and I hope the task force can
support the recommendations. I hope the city can implement these changes with urgency.

Thank you,
Bobby G
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